Annual Parish Meeting 24 May 2022
Report given by Kerri Grummell on behalf of Normanby by Spital School.

The school has recently had an excellent OFSTED report and they celebrated this with the
children.

The school is part of a federation with Faldingworth which enhances the sustainability of the
school and also gives access to a wider range of specialist skills among the staff.

The building itself is listed and is very old so consequently requires a lot of investment. In
the summer of this year the windows are going to be refurbished which is being funded in

the main by LCC.

Following the restrictions from COVID being lifted the pupils and staff are looking forward to
getting more involved with the community again.

They are looking for volunteers to help children with reading.

There are currently 53 pupils attending the school and there are 10 places allocated to each
school year.



